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News 

 

The Bunker Hill Middle School PTO is collecting Box Tops for Education. As an incentive this year, we 

are having a contest to see which homeroom can send in the most Box Tops. The classroom with the most 

Box Tops will win a pizza party.    

* This contest will start on Tuesday, February 19th and conclude on Friday, March 8, 2019***.  

***EXTENDING THE TURN IN DATE TO FRI., MAR 15th! 

* Neatly clip Box Tops from participating product and send them into your student’s homeroom   

teacher. (Please double check expiration dates, Box Tops will not except expired ones.)   

* Students should include their name, grade and HR teacher on the Box Top envelope/bag.   

* There is an additional turn in box in the office for students to drop off (HR teacher will receive   

credit if the turn in is marked with a student name/HR Teacher).    

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 

Bookfair - Spring Dates – April 1st – 5th  

▪ Need volunteers to help sell - Assist with selling books during the school day 

▪ Ideas for next one – online fair, credit card use giving it a try if we have enough volunteers 

Bull Dog Dig - April 5th @ the High School 9/10 Gyms 

▪ Permission Slips will go out after the BB Game. 

▪ Volunteers - during lunch for team registration, set up that day, snack table, team check in, inside court 

table, ticket sales that night. 

 

Events 

 

• Friday March 8th- JAZZ Ensemble/ASTA - 6:30 PM (Everyone is invited to see this 1st time event.) 

• Thursday 3/14 & Friday 3/15 - 8th Grade March Madness                    

*championship game to be on 3/15 during the school day (8th period)  

            • March 28, 29, & 30 – BHMS MUSICAL HONK!   

• Friday April 5th – Bull Dog Dig   

• Tuesday April 9th – 5th Grade Move Up Parent Meeting (evening)   

• Thursday May 9th – People’s Choice Awards – 6:30 pm   

• Wednesday May 22nd – Bull Dog Bash – 12:30pm   

 

Are you a PTO Member? Please visit our PTO page on the school’s website to join. Your membership dues 

help support activities and events. Please reach out to the BHMS PTO at bunkerhillpto@gmail.com with any 

questions or if you would like to volunteer. 

 
Thank you for your support,    

                              
 BHMS PTO   

 
 

 

 

 

 

     Remember to send in your Box Tops! Include your student’s name and homeroom teacher on the envelope.  
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